
 

ITEM DETAILS 

 

Teaching & Learning 

 

Since Covid-19 closures teaching and learning has continued 

remotely using seesaw app. A plan of work is emailed each Sunday 

evening and new lessons are uploaded to the app each day. All 

students have hard copies of all worksheets and all of their 

schoolbooks.  Zoom class calls have taken place every second 

Wednesday. A great opportunity for us all to catch up, share our 

news and discuss our new theme. 

Active Week took place between Thursday May 28th and June 3rd.  

There was a fantastic level of participation and fun was had by all.  

All participants received a medal and certificate in the post.  As 

book week did not take place in April as planned it will take place 

in the final week of the school year. 

 

Junior Infants 2020/21 

 

 

A zoom meeting with parents of our junior infant 2020/21 class 

will took place on May 25th at 7pm.  Ms McArdle and Ms Kildea 

have been sending videos of stories/games/poems to our incoming 

junior infants over the last number of weeks to help ease the 

transition to primary school.  

 

Policy Development 

 

The Critical Incident Policy was ratified by the BOM 

 

Enrolments 

 

Enrolments for both our junior and senior infant 2020/21 classes 

are still open 

  

 

Main Street 

 

The Main Street site is still on course to be complete for the end of 

July and we are hopeful for a handover in late July/early August. 

 

River Valley Community National School 

BOM Meeting Report 
Date Thursday 18th June 2020 

   Time 6.30pm  

           Venue Microsoft Teams  


